
and other multimedia materials to reinforce 
the theme and guarantee on time announcement. 
In addition to that, they introduced innovative 
elements such as animated banners adding 
a dynamic dimension to the safety communication 
efforts. Moreover, they offered assistance 
to various divisions in generating materials 
tailored to their specific needs. 

Oksana Petrova, Senior Content Manager 
of Digital Platform Support Department, noted: 
“Despite the dynamic agenda and diverse range 
of topics, the department ensured that all 
requests were promptly addressed. Other tasks 

Damen and all its member companies make 
significant efforts to ensure the safety and well-
being of their employees. The program of this 
year's Safety Week included numerous seminars, 
lectures, exhibitions, experiences of Damen 
Group employees. Among the important topics 
of lectures and presentations were as follows: 
the impact of sun exposure on skin, the potential 

hazards encountered while traveling, safe 
operation of work involving electrical objects.

MDEM Digital Platform Support Department 
played an important role in facilitating Safety 
Week preparations. Their contribution included 
the creation of visually appealing graphics, video 
editing, preparation of announcement articles 

Impressions from MDEM
DAMEN SAFETY WEEK 2024 were rescheduled to prioritize the timely 

preparation of materials, demonstrating their 
commitment to effective collaboration and delivery. 
Their efforts guaranteed that the safety message 
was effectively communicated across all platforms 
in an aesthetically pleasing and engaging manner”.

MDEM team always follows Damen values and 
“Safety first” for all of us. For MDEM colleagues 
and their families the general concept of safety 
has taken on a special meaning  in view of the war. 
That is why we paid extra attention during Damen 
Safety Week to how we can work even more safely 
for ourselves and for our colleagues today. 


